
 

Disclaimer:  Comments of individual members may not necessarily reflect the opinion of the whole Council. 
 

Page 1 

TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
JUNE 12, 2012 

 
A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Tuesday, June 12, 2012 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business 
  
Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle 

Councillors: Roy C. Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle, Barry Brant and 
Carl Ted Maracle 
Staff:  Dan Brant, CAO and Angela Maracle, AO 

 
Chief Maracle opened with a prayer in Mohawk. 
 
The Quinte Mohawk School Earth Care Team – Miss Laura Schwager, Mrs. Robin 
Green, Mackenzie Bowden, Abby Cole, Keonna Maracle, Megan Maracle, Kelsey 
Adams, Anna Green, Noah Francis, Rachael Brant, Delynn Baptiste, Kaitlyn Loft, Emily 
McGuire, Haley Cole and Ben Green attended Council to give a presentation on a 
wetland project at the school. 
 
Laura Schwager explains they would be working with Ducks Unlimited and CN Rail will 
fund the project. 
 
For the project to proceed Council will have to enter into a 25 year partnership with 
Ducks Unlimited. 
 
MOTION #1: Moved by Douglas E. Maracle, seconded by Roy C. Maracle that 

Council supports in principle the development of a Wetland project 
at Quinte Mohawk School and would like to review the partnership 
agreement with Ducks Unlimited. 

Carried. 
 
Council went into Private 
 
Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
 
Dan Brant 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 
 


